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Coburn Resources Pty Ltd has submitted an application to the Oslo Stock Exchange asking for dispensation from 
the requirement to use Norwegian language when publicly disclosing information subject to the duty of 
disclosure, pursuant to Section 5-13 of the Securities Trading Act. The application has been approved. 

Coburn Resources Pty Ltd will therefore publish and report annual, quarterly and half-yearly financial reports 
only in English. 

This information is subject of the disclosure requirements pursuant to section 5-12 of the Norwegian Securities 
Trading Act.  
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